
Parking Information   

 
University Career Services is located on the 2nd Floor of Hanes Hall (204 East Cameron 
Avenue).  Please check-in at 219 Hanes Hall upon arrival.  

 
 
IMPORTANT POINTS TO CONSIDER: 
 

1. If you are staying at the Carolina Inn, it is only one block from Hanes Hall and we recommend 
that you walk.  

 
2. If you are staying at other hotels around the Chapel Hill area, please check with them to see if they 

offer a shuttle that will bring you to campus. 
 

3. If you are bringing materials to campus, please contact our office (919.962.6507) upon your arrival 
to campus and we will provide instructions for how to drop off materials at Hanes Hall prior to 
parking in one of the on-campus visitor lots.   

 
4. There are 3 visitor lots located on-campus, including Morehead (216 East Franklin) 5-minute walk 

to Hanes Hall, Rams Head parking deck (330 Ridge Road) 10-minute walk to Hanes Hall, and 
Highway 54 (535 Raleigh Road) 15-minute walk to Hanes Hall.  You may park in any of these lots 
for the cost of $14/full day or $1.50/per hour.  Payment is by cash or credit card upon exiting.  If 
you would like our office to pay for your parking, please present your parking ticket to our staff for 
validation.  Please see public transportation information below for transit schedules that serve 
Rams Head and Highway 54 visitor parking lots.   

 
5. You may also wish to consider the parking options along East Rosemary Street between 

Henderson Street and Columbia Street.  There are a combination of private and town parking 
spaces, and costs and payment options vary.  More information is available on the Town of 
Chapel Hill website http://www.ci.chapel-hill.nc.us/index.aspx?page=192.  Please note that we are 
only able to validate parking tickets for the visitor lots located on-campus.   

 
If you are not the on-campus recruiter, please make sure that these instructions, along with the enclosed 
campus map, are passed on to your recruiter(s). 
 
We look forward to your visit. 


